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September 25, 2007

Mr. Thomas Z. Cooper, Chief

Vehicle Integrity Division

Office of Defects Investigatiocn

U.S. Department of Transportation

Naticonal Highway Traffic Safety Administration
1200 New Jersey Avenue, S.DE.

Washington, DC. 20590

Re: NVS-21211h
PEO7-039

Dear Mr. Cooper:

This responds to your letter dated July 27, 2007, which
requests certain information to aid in the National Highway
Traffic Safety Administration’s investigation of allegations
of headlight failures in Suzuki Forenza vehicles.

As we discussed by telephone, GM Daewco Auto & Technology
Company (GMDAT), the manufacturer of 3uzuki Forenza vehicles
sold in the U.S., has decided to conduct a safety-related
recall campaign to address this problem. The recall will
include all of the vehicles identified as “subject vehicles”
in your information request. In addizion, American Suzuki
Motor Corporation (ASMC) is providing the infeormation below,
which you have agreed will serve as ASMC’s complete response
to your July 27, 2007 information reguest.

1. The number of subject vehicles (2004-2005 Suzuki
Forenzas) produced by GMDAT for sale in the U.3. by
ASMC 1s 58,448 venicles.

2. ASMC has identified 23 consumer complaints, 186¢ field
reports (including dealer field reports), and 1,855
warranty claims which may relate to the alleged defect
in the subject wvehicles.

3. ASMC has not received any lawsuits, claims or notices
involving injury or death, or property damage claims
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which may relate to the alleged defect in the subject
vehicles,

Sincerely,

AMERTCAN ?UZUKI MOTOR CORPORATION

Kenneth M. Bush
Assocliate Director, Government Relations




